
Safety Issue: The crosswalk leading to St. Agnes School was not marked or ADA 
accessible. Previously, there was a crosswalk on N Randolph St that led directly to a utility 
pole and did not have a curb ramp. 

Project Description: This project improved accessibility by moving the crosswalk a few 
feet north to a location without any obstructions, installing a new curb ramp, and 
marking two new high visibility crosswalks. In addition, a school crossing sign was 
installed to increase visibility of pedestrians, especially children, crossing at this location.
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